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Tankerton FC  

Youth Council  

Newsletter 



 

From The Chair of the Youth Council 

Dan

Another 12 months have flown by and we are now 

ready to celebrate Funday once again! It promises to 

be another fantastic day, with plenty of success to be cel-

ebrated that has occurred both on and off the pitch! As some 

of you may be aware, it has been a year of transition for the 

Youth Council, with older members moving on to pastures new 

and this has allowed some younger players to come on board 

and be a new voice for the clubs players. It has been a pleasure working with all 

of the Youth Council members this year and I look forward to working with the 

group going into next season. If there are any current U11ôs to U18ôs reading this 

and wanting to get involved or feel that they can contribute, then please ask your 

coach for details about the Youth Council, as we are looking to grow and expand 

once again. We have some exciting ideas that we want to develop over the next 

12 months as we try to continuously improve and develop the experience for eve-

ry player at our club. I would also like to take the opportunity to give a warm wel-

come to our new Chairman Andy Davidson. Andy has been involved with TFC 

since 2013, working with the current U16 Colts. The Youth Council looks forward 

to working with Andy and his executive committee and we 

wish Andy every success in his new role! Toby  Elgar 

 

Funday Order of Events 

¶ Opens: 10:00 AM 

¶ 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM ðTeam Pitch Time and Trophy Presentations 

¶ 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM ðThe Bailey Yanik U11 Tournament 

¶ 1:00 PM to 1:30 PM ð Manager of the Year & Adam Bowey Award Presenta-

tions 

¶ 1:30 PM to 3:00 PM ð Team Pitch Time and Trophy Presentations 

¶ 2:00 PM ð Under 18ôs Seniors v TFC Coaches Match 

¶ 3:30 PM to 4:00 PM ð Event Close and Clear up 

 

Funday Stalls and Events 

BBQ, Tea Tent, TFC Merchandise, Speed gun challenge, Kids tombola, Cake stall, 

Bouncy castles, Craft stall, Coconut shy/tin can alley, Bubble/Zorbing football. 

 



 

Welcome, News and a Season Summary 

 

As another season draws to a close it is a good time to reflect 

on the achievements and progress the club has made during this 

time. This season has been a unique one with regards to the use of 

Seaview. For the first time in my memory we were able to play at our 

home ground through the winter months, only losing two weekends in 

February, when the ground finally succumbed to the elements. 

Whilst this was partly due to a very mild winter it was also a result of the clubôs 

investment into the playing pitches by way of purchasing our own sit on mower 

which enabled us to control when the pitches were cut during the early part of 

the season rather than have to rely on the goodwill of our friends at the caravan 

park. The purchase was a direct result of the Dragon Boat fundraising event last 

July organised by under 15 coach Ja Tongue. By keeping the grass shorter in 

those early months the drainage of water was enhanced. This was further im-

proved by the pitch slitting and levelling the club invested in before Christmas 

last year. Our thanks go to under 11ôs coach Paul Kingston and club secretary 

Terry Whyte for their hours of devotion to the pitches at Seaview. 

There are further fund raising events in the pipeline, namely a return to the drag-

on boat race in July, a golf day and a quiz night in the autumn. Some of the 

funds raised will be used to purchase goals on wheels for Seaview as well as a 

container to store equipment and goals and replace the shabby looking cara-

vans. If anyone has any fund raising ideas or would like to get involved with 

helping the club raise funds then please let your child's coach know. 

Football has very much been in the spotlight this season for the wrong reasons 

in light of the disclosures of child abuse in a football environment. Our club Wel-

fare Officer, Phil Barton has worked tirelessly within the club and with the Coun-

ty FA to ensure that Tankerton F.C. continue to remain compliant with their safe-

guarding guidelines and thus ensuring that we al-

ways provide football for our players in a safe and 

enjoyable framework. The club has over 50 coach-

es/managers, assistants and refereeôs all of whom 

are DBS checked. Phil has been the clubs welfare 

officer for a number of years and was recognised for 

his hard work and dedication in October last year by 

being crowned Safeguarding Star by the NSPCC 

Child Protection in Sport Unit. 
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Welcome, News and a Season Summary 

On the playing front we have seen more than 350 players across 28 

teams from the age of 6 up to veteranôs wearing the Tankerton colours this 

season. Some notable achievements on the pitches in the Faversham & Dis-

trict Youth League have seen our Under 7ôs, Under 8ôs finish runners up in 

league festivals and our Under 9 Juniors, Under 9 Colts, Under 10 Youths win 

their respective league festivals plus our under 12ôs win the league title 

(remaining unbeaten in the league) as well as finishing runners up in a very 

close league cup final. 

In the East Kent League our Under 13ôs finished 3rd in the top division and 

won their cup final, a great season, our Under 15ôs finish runners up in Division 

3 with our under 15 Colts not far behind them in 4th place. Our under 18 Colts 

also finished runners up in Division 2 of the Seniors. 

Tankerton Under 15ôs - Division 3 Runners Up 

Our girls section has gone from strength to strength this season. Participation 

has grown this season by 150% from 12 girls up to 40 players and next year 

we will have three teams in the Kent Girls and Ladies Football League. This 

season has seen the Under 12ôs reach the semi-final of the cup and receive 

the Leagues FairPlay Supporters award and the Under 13ôs also reach the 

semi-final of their cup competition and win both the FairPlay Team and Fair-

Play Supporters award from the league. A truly great achievement for both 

teams and just reward for the girlôs hard work and very rewarding for their 

coaches Jasmin Connolly, Dean Gonsalves, Mark Fox and Alan Beesley. 

 


